
 

Aubrey FFA is in full swing, we are hard at work building our 

membership, purchasing animals and starting practices for our fall 
contests. We had our back to school Ag kickoff at Rancho Dela 
Roca on Sept 4th (formally Burger Burn) it was a great success.  

 
Our officers and members will be hard at work this fall with  
Donkey Basketball, Kids night out, state officer visits, lots of  

contests and animal projects are in the works! We will also be  
attending the National FFA Convention in Indianapolis in October 
with Lewisville/Marcus FFA and Sanger FFA.  

  
 7th grade Careers class is learning all about MONEY, checks, 
credit and the cost of our everyday lives. 8th grade is learning 

about all the aspects of the FFA and how it functions with the  
Agriculture Industry.  

  
Thank you for all your support to the AG Program! 

FFA 

Teen Leadership 
 

The middle school is offering a new class this year called Teen 

Leadership.   The teacher of this new class attended training for 

Capturing Kids Hearts, a nationally known program on how to build 

positive, productive, trusting relationship with students.  She was 

then trained in the curriculum to use that training in a program for 

middle school students titled Teen Leadership.  The administration, 

teacher and students are all very excited about the great things 

happening in this new classroom and have included some  

information about both programs and letters from the students on 

their feelings about the class.   
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